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Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket # 24-00044

To whom it may concern, I am a home owner in the Limestone water district in North Shore, Savannah,TN. I am writing to oppose the proposed water, sewer rate increase by Limestone.   We just moved to the area this summer.   We built our home and
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To whom it may concern,
I am a home owner in the Limestone water district in  I am
writing to oppose the proposed water, sewer rate increase by Limestone.  We just moved
to the area this summer.  We built our home and when it became time to pay our
deposits for our water and sewer connections, we were astonished at the cost, $2850
and $1425 for connection fees!  Then it took over 4 months to get water.  Not only are the
connection fees ridiculous, but these proposed rate increases are unbelievable.  I do
hope
This is not approved.  I believe that the state of Tennessee needs to control what this
water company is doing.  I have even heard that there are people in this area that
couldn't afford to get water connections, therefore they have to go to the fire department
in Savannah to load water in their containers so they can have clean water. Seriously, in
this day and time I certainly hope this is not true.  Please consider all of the people this
will affect.

Sincerely,
Denise Rutledge 
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